
 

 

 

 

The Miami-Dade County Public Schools 

Department of Food and Nutrition would like to 

join the district in celebrating  

International Walk to School Day 

on Wednesday, October 9, 2013.  

Jump-start your day by walking with your child to 

school!  It’s a great way to help improve your 

child’s health and safety. 

 

Once you’ve arrived at school, come on in to  

the cafeteria and share a  

healthy breakfast with your child.    

 

Breakfast at  

Miami-Dade County Public Schools is  

free of charge to all students everyday.   

The cost to parents is $2.00.   

 

We look forward to seeing you  

in the cafeteria for breakfast!! 


